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January 7, 2014 

 

MEDIA ADIVSORY: 

Announcement of  New Early Voting Location for Orleans Parish 

 

Secretary of State Tom Schedler, New Orleans City Council Vice President Stacy Head and Orleans 

Parish Registrar of Voters Sandra Wilson will host a press conference at 9:30 a.m. on Thursday, January 

9, 2014 to announce a new early voting location at the Regional Transportation Management Center, 10 

Veterans Boulevard, New Orleans, Louisiana.  Council Vice President Head worked with Louisiana 

Secretary of State Tom Schedler and New Orleans Registrar of Voters Sandra Wilson to establish the 

new early voting location in an effort to meet the needs of voters in the western portion of parish for the 

upcoming municipal primary/general election.  

 

WHO:  Secretary of State Tom Schedler 

  New Orleans City Council Vice President Stacy Head 

  Orleans Parish Registrar of Voters Sandra L. Wilson 

 

WHAT: Announcement of new early voting location 

 

WHERE: Regional Transportation Management Center 

  10 Veterans Boulevard 

  New Orleans, LA 70124 

  (off I-10/I-610 split, between West End and Pontchartrain Boulevards) 

 

WHEN: Thursday, January 9, 2014 

  9:30 a.m. 
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